
Dear EAWOP members, 

My name is Hildur, and I am excited to announce my candidacy for the Executive Committee. I am a 

psychologist from Iceland, currently working as a People Manager for Icelandair. I have been a 

practitioner in the field of Work and Organizational Psychology since 2007 and have gained 

experience working in different workplaces throughout my career. 

I am a proud member of EAWOP since 2013 and have participated in all congresses since then. 

Through my membership, I have had the opportunity to work with some of the world's greatest 

academics within EAWOP. My main goal is to link the work of academics and practitioners to create 

better workplaces. I strongly believe in knowledge transfer through networking, and there are 

endless opportunities to facilitate links between academics and practitioners within EAWOP. 

I am passionate about promoting and supporting the development and application of Work and 

Organizational Psychology in Europe. As a working professional, I have firsthand knowledge of the 

challenges and opportunities that exist in different workplaces. My perspective and professional 

experience gained over the past 16 years working as a consultant within HR, both internal and 

external, can contribute to the Executive Committee. 

I believe that cooperation between academics and practitioners is crucial to increase the quality of 

working life. By working together, we can improve interventions and be more proactive in preventing 

all kinds of workplace problems. It also helps practitioners focus on what matters within the work 

environment and increase well-being at work by applying research. 

In conclusion, I am confident that my experience and dedication to the mission of EAWOP make me a 

strong candidate for the Executive Committee. I appreciate your consideration and look forward to 

the opportunity to serve the EAWOP community.  

I was nominated by the EC committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

Hildur Jóna 


